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                      22nd Nov 2022 

 
 

Dear Sir Mark Rowley, 

 

I am writing to inform you that four successive Prime Ministers, one Cabinet Secretary, 

the General Chiropractic Council, and the Regulator have not complied with the rules and 

regulations over alleged abuse of vulnerable children who are put at risk. 

 

This clear cover-up and abuse of power cannot continue otherwise we are in a dictatorial 

state and not in a Parliamentary democracy. 

 

I have only asked for compliance as all other professional do by standard procedures, but 

this has not happened in this case.   

 

In the 12 years of my case study of Child X, diagnosing and treatment, I have learned 

much about how the system has been twisted and is biased; yet nobody wants to take 

responsibility for their actions.  Please read the attachments with letters from 2017 to our 
current Winter of discontent under Prime Minister Rishi Sunak. 

 

Any help that you can give so these children and adults finally get justice for the abuse 

they have received will be gratefully appreciated. 

 

It is too big to fail so when it does it is covered up and spun. 

 

Thank you in advance for your kind attention to this urgent matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Howard Lamb, 
DC 
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